To:

CCI
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Re:

Changes in Minor to Sexuality Studies

Date:

April 18, 2006

Attached please find a letter from the faculty advisers of the Sexuality Studies Minor, Debra Moddelmog and Mollie Blackburn, outlining the request for some additions to the core offerings in the minor.  These courses reflect the evolution of curriculum since the original vetting of this minor.

Sub A committee supported the addition of these courses, but noted that in doing so, the structure of the minor was either misleading or simply not as clear as it could be.

Thus, the Minor’s oversight committee agreed to re-name the groups of courses, as appears on the attached revision of the minor.  The courses are no longer refereed to as “core” (there are 16 of them) and the remaining group are clearly topical elective courses only sometimes appropriate for the minor, and requiring approval.

Additionally, the committee provided a useful advising sheet with suggested groupings of courses depending on a student’s intellectual and career pursuits.

